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Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 428 Pamela Foley

 
 
From: Pamela Foley  
Sent: 27 August 2015 15:06 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Dumping in Dublin Bay 
 
Hello, 
 
I wish to lodge my objection to Dublin Port Company's application to dump sand / silt in Dublin Bay. 
 
The dumping of many millions of sand / silt will have a huge detrimental effect on the Bull Island and the 
lagoon. 
 
The Lagoon is already under threat since the construction of the Causeway many years ago, which really 
should have included a bridge to facilitate the tidal flow 
 
. For many years the people of Clontarf / Sutton have been lamenting that we did not succeed in having this 
rectified, but at least let us learn some lesson from past mistakes and not allow this dumping which will 
have a disastrous effect on Marine life and Bird life / Habitat. 
 
Kind regards, 
Pamela Foley 
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